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PTSG focuses expertise on new eye
hospital

1 year ago

Premier Technical Services Group Ltd (PTSG) has been commissioned to deliver specialist electrical

services at a unique and innovative new eye hospital in London.

Project Oriel is a joint initiative between Moorfields Eye Hospital NHS Foundation Trust, the UCL Institute of
Ophthalmology and Moorfield Eye Charity, that will move services from Islington to a new, integrated
centre in Camden.

The aim is to create a world-leading centre for advancing eye health. Harnessing the expertise of partners
under one roof will enable the delivery of the highest-quality care, research and education.

Moving to this area will bring Oriel closer to other important health and research partners including the
Bloomsbury campus of UCL, the Francis Crick Institute, University College London Hospital and Great
Ormond Street Hospital.

In this contract, engineers from PTSG Electrical Services Ltd will install a brand-new lightning protection
system which will protect the facility and all users in the event of an electrical storm.

PTSG is the UK’s leading provider of lightning and surge protection services. Its experienced engineers
carry out a full range of services for customers in all industry sectors, from design, installation and
commissioning to testing and inspection, maintenance and upgrades.
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